
School Board Report Tomahawk Elementary 12/11/18 

Upcoming Events 

December 12 – 4K Family Night 4:45 p.m. 

December 12 – 5th Grade Dare Graduation 6 p.m. 

December 19 – Holiday Program -  9:00 a.m. – Kindergarten and 5th Grade 

    10:30 a.m. – All multiage 

    1:00 p.m. – 1st and 3rd grade 

    2:15 p.m. – 2nd and 4th grade 

December 20 – Snow date for Holiday Program 

December 24-Jan 1 Holiday Break 

 

Discipline Incidents for November 

November was a good month at Tomahawk Elementary.  We had 55 behavior incidents for this year 

November compared to 95 for November of the 2017-2018 school year.   

 

TES Library 

Battle of the Books is in full swing this year.  This is in its fourth year for 4th and 5th grade students and 

we currently have 12 teams enrolled.  Students have been meeting and are gearing up to “battle” on 

February 12, 2019.  The Battle of the Books program is an entirely voluntary one, whose goal is to 

promote literacy and an appreciation of literature. 

 

Battle of the Books Junior is in its fifth year and is for 1st through 3rd grade students.  There are currently 

80 students participating.  The goal is to encourage students to be lifelong readers by exposing them to 

a variety of genres.  Battle of the Books Junior is an individual program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


